
 
February 2021 

IMPORTANT NOTICE – COVID 19 PROTOCOLS 

Junior Basketball is due to recommence this coming Monday, 8th February.   

Albury Basketball Association and Albury City Council (Facility Management) would like to remind 

our basketball community we are still operating in a Covid 19 pandemic environment. 

REGARDLESS OF WHAT YOU MAY EXPERIENCE IN OTHER LOCATIONS YOU MUST FOLLOW THE 

RULES WE HAVE IN PLACE AT ALL TIMES OR YOU WILL BE REFUSED ENTRY TO LAUREN JACKSON 

SPORTS CENTRE. 

No change to spectator rules 

After consultation with Lauren Jackson Sports Centre Management (Albury City Council) and other 

user groups we have confirmed we will be maintaining the 1 spectator/guardian per player rule at 

the current time. 

We have had limited issues to date however can we please remind all players and spectators of the 

following: 

• Only one parent/guardian and 1 player can enter the stadium – we have had examples of 

people trying to bring more than one spectator in. 

• No siblings are permitted to enter the stadium – we have had examples of parents trying to 

bring other siblings into the stadium. 

• No girlfriends or boyfriend are permitted to games.  This was an ongoing issue on Friday 

evening games. 

• Spectators must stand in the signposted areas at the stadium – following the resurfacing of 

the court surface over the break red crosses have been removed from the floor and will not 

be replaced.  Spectators must maintain social distance at all times. 

• All people entering the building must hand sanitise. 

• Players must be ready to play, boots on, do not bring balls. 

QR Code Scanning 

This season Albury City Council (facility management) requires all people other than players to scan 

in using the NSW Government QR code before entering the building.  The QR Code is located outside 

the building.  This is also a mandated NSW Government requirement and ALL spectators need to 

ensure they have the ability to check in using the QR code scanning. 

Albury Basketball requests that all players and spectators respect the processes and rules we need 

to have in place for our sport to keep operating.   

Please ensure all player, coaches, parents and guardians are aware of this communication. 

 

WE STILL NEED VOLUNTEERS TO HELP US SO PLEASE STEP UP !!!! 

Albury Basketball Association 


